DON CARLOS PEETE, M. D.
531 ARGYLE BUILDING

KANSAS CITY, MISSOURI

February 4, 1939

Dr, Forrest C. Allen,

Director of Physical Iducation,
University of Kansas,

Lawrence, Kansas,

Dear Dr, Allen:

Thanks very ruach for writing
about Dick Harps; I will be glad to have
him come in any time tor an examination
and I will write you a note after seeing
him and give you our opinion.

Thank you for your kindness to
lMrs. Peete and me when we were 1n Lawrence,
1 hope that you will have continued success

with the team,

Sincerely yours,
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Don Carlos Peete, M,D

DCP:F



